
 
 

 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES 
 ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
 Alameda, CA 94502-6577
 (510) 567-6700
 FAX (510) 337-9335

September 11, 2009 
 
Mr. Aaron Costa           (sent via electronic mail to 
6111 Bollinger Canyon Road RM 3360      acosta@chevron.com) 
PO Box 6012       
San Ramon, CA 94583-2324    
 
Subject: Response to August 24, 2009 CRA Letter; Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000383 (Global ID # 

T0600100315), Chevron #9-0260, 21995 Foothill Boulevard, Hayward, CA 94541 
 
Dear Mr. Costa: 
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the referenced document entitled Response to 
SWRCB Resolution 2009-0042 Letter for Reduction in Monitoring prepared by Conestoga Rovers Associates.  
ACEH concurs with the inclusion of DVE-9, DVE-12, and DVE-20 in the network of wells that should be monitored 
on a quarterly basis.  As noted in the referenced letter, these wells are part of the dual phase extraction network for 
ongoing remedial actions at the site and are necessary to monitor the effectiveness of remedial activities as they 
proceed.  Exclusion of these four wells was inadvertent.  As a consequence ACEH requests these four wells be 
monitored quarterly until otherwise determined. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (510) 383-1767 or send me an electronic mail message at 
mark.detterman@acgov.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark E. Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
 
cc:  Charlotte Evans, Conestoga-Rovers & Assoc., 5900 Hollis Street, Suite A, Emeryville, CA 94608 (sent via 

electronic mail to Cevans@craworld.com) 
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